


Happy New Year! We hope you all had a wonderful holiday and are prepared 

for the new year!  

We are excited about the spring term and can't wait to work with your child.  

We have a variety of interesting and engaging activities for your child to 

attend this term to help them achieve their targets.  We will continue 

to participate in enrichment sessions with the Macaws class,  

focusing on developing relationships and managing our feelings.  

               

                                 Jane                         Georgi                      Mike                           Iona  





Children will participate in a variety of activities related to the stories. We will 

keep you informed and display the children's photos and achievements on the 

class website.  



   

 

   Day  

 

 

      Monday                      

 

 

       Tuesday  

 

 

     Wednesday  

 

 

    Thursday  

    

 

   Friday  

 

 

  Morning  

 

  

Rebound  

 

 

Music Beth  

 

 

Swimming forum  

 

 

Shadow dance  

 

 

PE  

 

    Afternoon  

 

Forum Library  

 

Shopping  

 

Cookery  

 

Arts and crafts  

 

Enrichment  

The class full timetable is on the class webpage.  



The week of the 12th of February will be are whole school focus week . We will be exploring different pars of PHSE  and 

the spring term topic is “Managing Feeling. “ 

The children will be taking part in a wide range of activates and we would like to invite you all in school to take part 

in one with your child. A letter will be sent home before just to remind you all.  

 

February dates: 5-11 Children's Mental Health Week. 10th Chinese New Year, The Year of the Wood Dragon.  

13th Pancake Day. 14th valentines Day. 12th—15th PHSE week.  

                                                

                                                        March dates: 1st St David's Day. 17th St Patricks Day.  

                                                               29th Good Friday and 31st Easter Sunday.  



Every morning, the Canaries class  will participate in a variety of programmes based on 

their targets. They will take part in numeracy, literacy,  phonics lessons and guided 

reading. We will focus on their speech and language, using communication aids, 

lamp device, and symbols to support them in their communication.  

 

The children are going to take part in a rebound, dance, and PE activities; if you want 

your children to wear a PE kit, please send one to school with their name written on it.  

 

Every Wednesday, we attend swimming sessions at the forum. Please bring a swimming 

kit and towel for your child. We will keep these at school and wash and dry them for you.  

 

We would like to thank you all for your support, and we look forward to you coming to 

school and participating in activities with your child.  

Email address j.jamieson@ashgate.manchester.sch.uk  

Contact number 0161 359 5322         


